
 
Thank you to all of our members who attended the AGM this 
week. It was very encouraging to have such a good turn-
out.  We are delighted to welcome Victoria Armstrong and 
Michele Ho Lung to the Board of Directors; a fabulous addition 
to our governing group. I must admit I also breathed a sigh of 
relief that Bruce Allen and Miles Constable agreed to serve   
another term. Their considerable contributions to our              
organization are so appreciated. A special thank you to Deirdre 
Allen for taking the minutes and Miles Constable for taking on 
multiple tasks to prepare for the meeting in Danielle Gauthier's 
absence. 
 
 VASA's Executive Director Danielle Gauthier is recovering from 
surgery and away from the office for a few weeks. We wish 
Danielle a very speedy recovery and will be positively joyous 
when she returns! 
 
There were many artists of many different religious leanings 
praying for Danielle or sending light (if new age was their      
particular calling) so it somehow seems very befitting that 
VASA's current exhibition be titled "Sacred." Karen Blanchet 
has really outdone herself with this beautiful exhibit. Do not 
miss this visual spiritual experience. Remember her reception is 
this Thursday evening June 1. 
 
With tourist season upon us once again I encourage you to 
bring your out of town guests for a VASA visit. There are many 
lovely comments in our guest book from excited visitors from 
around the world. We have so much to be proud of at VASA! 
 
Carol Watamaniuk  
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   VASA Gallery Presents:  
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VASA Authentic Art is Represented at the Children�¶s Festival  

Submitted by Peg McPherson 

 

Artist Tiffany Shaw-Collinge invited organizations that deal with youth to create a design for a Unity Pole to be on display on the 
grounds of  the International Children�¶s Festival of the Arts.  Representatives from each group were asked to  select an 
�µidentifier�¶��and to create a symbol/pattern that best represents the group. 

 

�µI am Authentic�¶ 


